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GridLiance West LLC Comments in Response to CAISO’s August 5, 2019 Generation Deliverability 
Assessment Straw Proposal 

August 16, 2019  

 

GridLiance West LLC (GLW) commends CAISO’s efforts to conduct an open stakeholder process for its 
proposal to modify the Generation Deliverability Assessment Methodology.  GLW appreciates the 
opportunity to provide comments on the Straw Proposal presented during the August 5, 2019 stakeholder 
call. The proposed changes are beneficial because they more correctly represent the reliability conditions 
on the grid and when the peak deliverability needs should be assessed given the changing net load profile 
of the CAISO.  We know that it is important to address transitional impacts, and we hope that the CAISO 
can do so expeditiously. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jody Holland 
Vice President, Planning and Engineering 
GridLiance West LLC 
 


